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Tachwedd 17eg 2020 

Parents Evenings 

Annwyl Rieni / Warchodwyr 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Parents Evenings are a very important way for us to discuss children's progress, but this year we are unable to have face 
to face meetings. 
 
The Foundation Phase team will be inviting parents to be contacted by telephone to discuss how well your child has 
settled into school this term and to share learning targets for the Spring Term. You should soon receive a letter 
suggesting a telephone consultation meeting with your child's class teacher on a date between 23rd November and 4th 
December. 
 
Trying to timetable telephone appointments for all parents of KS2 children as well is unmanageable. Therefore, we will 
be sending a brief written report for each KS2 pupil between 7th and 11th December. If there are any issues arising from 
the report that you feel you really do need to discuss, please let us know and we will arrange a follow-up phone call.  
 
Mrs Goode & Mrs Evans will get in touch with parents to make separate arrangements for their class. 
 
As always, we are happy to respond to any specific questions or requests at any time during term time. Please contact 
the school office and we will get back to you as soon as we can. 
 
Cofion, 
 

G. Cornelius 

Ysgol Gynradd Llanfair-ym-Muallt 
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